
 
 

  

AVAILABLE MARCH 25th 2024 
For The Following Case Types: 

CIVIL UNLIMITED |  CIVIL LIMITED |  FAMILY LAW | 
ADOPTIONS |  PROBATE |  SMALL CLAIMS 

Marin County Superior Court will begin accepting electronically filed documents (eFiling) 
on March 25thth, 2024. Beginning April 26th, 2024, eFiling will become mandatory for all 
parties represented by attorneys. Self-Represented Litigants are encouraged to use eFiling 
but are not required. eFiling is the electronic filing of legal documents, where participants 
select an approved Electronic Filing Service Provider (EFSP) to submit digital documents. 

 
You can learn more about eFiling by visiting our website: 

https://www.marin.courts.ca.gov/online-services/efiling 
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